
I DAHD STATE UNIVERSITY 

Mr. Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don, 

OFFICE OF THE flRES~DENT 

POCATELLO, IDAHD 

83201 

February 1, 197 2 

I wish to thank you for your kind note pertaining to the 
re-opening of the Museum. I was very pleased to have 
the honor of introducing you and making a few remarks . 
As with so many worthwhile things in life, real achieve­
ment lies not only with individual initiative and generosity, 
but also the cooperative effort of people who can, will, and 
do enjoy working together. Your achievements have become 
a source of pride not only to your many colleagues, but 
t o all of us her e at the University. 

With all best wishes. 

WED/ de 

cc: Dr . Earl Swanson 

Sincerely, 

William E. Davis 
President 


